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STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Rec – Oliver Law 
Y1 – Jaiden Riddiford 
Y2 – Evie Harrison 

Y3 – Mason Matier 

Y4 – Emily Buckley 
Y5 – William Gander 

Y6 – Oliver Donovan 
 

 
 

Attendance Matters! 
          

Please try and get into school every day. 

Lessons are so vital for your learning and development 

so we need you in school as much as you possibly can! 

Last week we had 131 children with 100% attendance 

Breakfast Club 

 
Operates an open register 

daily from 7:30am 

£3.50 per day 

This week’s assembly theme is 

Christingle 

 

Remember, we return on: 

 

Find us on 

Facebook! 

Christingle Service 

 

On Monday afternoon, 

pupils and parents took 

part in our Christingle 

Service  where we sang 

carols and said prayers 

for the world, God’s 

creation and blessings 

and for Jesus, the 

 light of the world.  It was a 

lovely service in support of the 

Children’s Society charity. 

Thank you for supporting us. 

 

 

 Mayoral Visits to Our Christmas Fayre 
We were treated to two Mayors to open our Christmas 

Fayres this year – The Mayor of Whitworth, Mike Royds 

and the Mayor of Rossendale, Andrew Walmsley.  

Father Christmas also joined the event organised by the 

P.T.F.A. and raised over £1500. 

 
The money raised is for school-based activities and we 

are grateful for all the organising of this event plus the 

raffle (which is being drawn in school on today) by our 

brilliant P.T.F.A. members – a great job – Thank you! 

Thanks, of course, also goes to all the parents and 

families who supported the Fayre and made it the great 

success that it was. 
THANK YOU to everyone involved! 

Have a Lovely 

Christmas from 

Everyone at St 
Bartholomew’s!  
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